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	dEPARTMENT OF Public Works, Michael A. Fowler, P.E., Director

	


Town of Derry

“Derry, New Hampshire’s Place to Be”
N21-021
 NOTICE
ROAD PAVING WORK
This Notice is sent to inform residents of Noyes Rd and Schurman Dr that the Town of Derry is scheduled to begin roadway improvements on Friday September 3, 2021.
These road improvements will entail a multi-step process of milling and paving operations on the above-mentioned streets. The milling portion will involve the removal of approximately 2” of existing pavement, a “shim” or “leveling” paved surface and re-adjustment of utility structures as necessary.
Once these individual steps are finished, a final paved surface will be placed.

The work will be completed by Continental Paving Inc. Londonderry, NH

Much of the above work depends on favorable weather conditions and the contractor’s schedule. An intermittent construction period of several weeks could be possible.
On street parking will not be allowed during daily construction activities. 
If you have any questions or concerns during the project, please contact Alan R. Côté, Supt. of Operations or Dave Blanchard, Engineering Technician at 432-6144.

Thank you for your cooperation.

cc: Mike Fowler, P.E., Director

      Tom Carrier, Dep. Director
      Mark L’Heureux, Eng. Coord.
      File
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